
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Directors of the Carlsbad Municipal Water District will 
conduct a public hearing at 5 p.m. on Tuesday, June 25, 2024, at the Council Chamber located at 
1200 Carlsbad Village Drive, Carlsbad, California, to consider the adoption of Ordinance No. 49, 
an ordinance codifying, restating and amending Ordinances No. 1 through No. 48, except 
ordinances previously repealed. 

Those persons wishing to speak on this item are cordially invited to attend the public hearing. If 
you have any questions, please contact Shoshana Aguilar in the Utilities Department of the Public 
Works Branch at shoshana.aguilar@carlsbadca.gov or 442-339-2360. Copies of the staff report 
and proposed Ordinance No. 49 will be available by Friday, June 21, 2024, on the city’s website: 
https://www.carlsbadca.gov/city-hall/meetings-agendas. The meeting can be viewed online at 
https://www.carlsbadca.gov/city-hall/meetings-agendas or on the city’s cable channel. In 
addition, written comments may be submitted to the City Council at or prior to the hearing via 
U.S. Mail to the attention of Office of the City Clerk, 1200 Carlsbad Village Drive, Carlsbad, CA 
92008, or via email to clerk@carlsbadca.gov. 

If you challenge the proposed Ordinance No. 49 in court, you may be limited to raising only those 
issues you or someone else raised at the public hearing described in this notice, or in written 
correspondence delivered to the City of Carlsbad, City Clerk’s Office, 1200 Carlsbad Village Drive, 
Carlsbad, California, at or prior to the public hearing. 

PUBLISH:  JUNE 7 AND JUNE 14, 2024 

CITY OF CARLSBAD 
CMWD 
 

mailto:shoshana.aguilar@carlsbadca.gov
https://www.carlsbadca.gov/city-hall/meetings-agendas
https://www.carlsbadca.gov/city-hall/meetings-agendas
mailto:clerk@carlsbadca.gov

